
 

 

 

5 September 2018 

Congestion Of Donghai Bridge That Access To Yangshan Port In Shanghai, China 

 

Please be noted that the Donghai Bridge (access to the Yangshan Port area) has been 

under maintenance from 4 September and expected to end on 10 September. Recently the 

average transportation time is more than usual, and which affect normal operations for 

trucking service to/from Shanghai’s Yangshan port. 

 

 

Please be well prepared and remind your customers and suppliers to adjust the shipping 

arrangement. Ensign will continue to monitor the situation, providing updates as new 

information to concerning parties.  

 

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact our local Ensign offices for details. 

Kindly distribute the message to the parties concerned. Thank you! 

 

Ensign Head Office – Hong Kong: General Line (852) 3762 6699 

 

https://www.ensignfreight.com/contact-us/china

